



November 14, 2023


Paulette Cooper 

Deputy Clerk of the Board II


Napa County Executive Ofice


Dear Paulette,


The Napa County Commission on Aging respectfully requests that the Napa County 
Board of Supervisors re-appoint Victoria Lancaster, Mary Palmer and John Pearson to 
the Commission.


Thank you.


Kind regards,


Marc Frankenstein

Chairperson

Napa County Commission on Aging


